








From: Matthew Watts <Matthew Watts@RaymondJames.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 11:49 AM

To: rule-comments@sec.gov; chairmanoffice@sec.gov; Executive Secretariat

Subject: Raymond James letter to Chairman Clayton and Secretary Acosta regarding uniform
best interest standard

Attachments: Raymond James comment on SEC and DOL best interest standards 2-5-2018.pdf

Matthew Watts

Vice President

Head of Fiduciary Services

T 727-567-4054 // F 877-872-8832

880 Carlllon Parkway, St. Petershurg, FL 33716

RAYMOND JAMES

Please be advised that this message may conlain confidential and/or privieged information. if you are not the intended racipient {or have received this message in
error) please notify the sender immediately and delete this message, together wilh any copies. from your system. Any unauthorized copying. disclosure or
distribution of the malerial in this message is strictly forbidden,





